RV/Trailer Storage Reminder – May 3, 2023

With Spring finally upon us, many of our residents will be bringing RVs, boats, and other trailers out of hibernation and ready for the warmer weather.  As such, this is an opportune time to remind everyone of our existing guidance in this regard as addressed in Paragraph 4.8 of the Declaration of Covenants, Conditions and Restrictions for Wild Pointe Ranch, Section O.14 of the Wild Pointe Ranch Design Guidelines, and the Consent to Action dated June 1, 2022.  Key points of the documents are:
· In general, trailers less than twenty (20) feet in length (inclusive of tongues and attachments) may be parked outside on a residential lot only if they are parked discretely alongside the house or an out building (on paved driveways or maintained aprons) to the extent possible and practicable that the house or building screens the trailer from adjacent properties and public roads.
· No more than two trailers may be parked outside at any one time.
· Any trailers having a length in excess of twenty (20) feet (inclusive of tongues and attachments), as well as any commercial and recreational vehicles shall not be parked outside on a residential property or public street for more than seventy-two (72) hours in duration.
· All trailers meeting these criteria must have a current license plate reflecting current registration.
The full text of the guidance documents may be found on our website at www.wildpointeranchhoa.com  under the “Design Guidelines” tab.

Announcement:  Mailbox Kiosk Pavement Repairs:  June 9, 2023

The Metro District advises that they have contracted to have the pavement areas at both mailbox kiosks repaired and resurfaced on Wednesday, June 14.  Parking will be limited, and residents are asked to stay off these areas for the day so they may adequately cure.

